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Treasury Department, 
Office of the Supervising Architect, 
Washington, D.C., 
November 6, 1895 
 
Enclosure. 
 
Mr. Herman Kretz, 
Superintendent, U.S. Mint Building, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
 
Sir:- 
 
 Referring to your letter of the 23rd ultimo, returning check issued by Disbursing Clerk 
George A. Bartlett, to the order of Farrel Safe Works, in amount three hundred dollars ($300.00), 
for supply of safe for the building in your charge, I have to advise you that said check is drawn in 
favor of the public creditor, namely, “Farrel Safe Works,” and that neither this office nor the 
Disbursing Clerk is in possession of any information that Walter Ryan is Manager for said 
corporation. 
 
 The check is therefore returned to you, with the suggestion that if Mr. Ryan furnishes 
evidence to the Assistant Treasurer at Philadelphia, of his authority to endorse for the Company, 
the check, as prepared, will be accepted. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 C.S. Kemper 
 Chief Executive Officer. 
 
D. 
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